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     STATEMENT FROM CHIEF MORALES 

 Efforts to Ensure a Safe and Joyous Holiday Season: Multiple Arrests Made in Robbery Cases 

 

The Miami Police Department is committed to upholding the safety and security of our beloved 

community, especially during the holiday season. As part of our ongoing efforts, we are pleased 

to announce that several individuals in high-end vehicles involved in various armed robbery 

cases have been apprehended. These arrests are a testament to our unwavering dedication to 

protect and serve the people of Miami. 

 

Law enforcement agencies throughout South Florida have been working tirelessly to investigate 

and bring to justice those responsible for criminal activities that threaten the peace and 

tranquility of our magic city. Through collaborative efforts and the support of our community, 

significant progress has been made in combating these violent gun crimes and ensuring justice 

is served. 

 

While we celebrate these recent successes, we want to emphasize that our commitment to 

safeguarding the Magic City remains our top priority. As we enter the holiday season, known 

for its festive spirit and joyful gatherings, the Miami Police Department will redouble its efforts 

to maintain a safe environment for all residents and visitors. 

 

In the spirit of keeping the Grinch away, the Miami Police Department will conduct special 

investigative operations to identify and address potential threats proactively. Our dedicated 

officers will work around the clock to ensure that Miami remains a haven of peace and festivity 

during this time of year. 

 

We also urge the community to remain vigilant and play an active role in maintaining the safety 

of our city. If you notice anything suspicious or have any information that could assist us in 

preventing crime, please do not hesitate to contact the Miami Police Department. Your 

continued support and cooperation are vital in our fight against criminal elements. 

 

Together, we can make Miami safe and create a holiday season filled with joy, unity, and 

celebration. The Miami Police Department is proud to serve and protect our community, and 

we are committed to working hand in hand with you to ensure a safe and memorable holiday 

season for all. 

 

Manuel A. Morales 

Chief of Police 


